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I am fine with the fees increasing for obvious reasons of cost of doing business. Although I would
like to see the process adapt with not having to send in a physical check and instead have EBT or
credit card be used instead. As well as paperless filing and submittal of renewal/upgrades to
represent the increased cost in billing. This would significantly absorb the burden of any fees
increased without complaint.


